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March 23, 2018  
 
Re:  Spring Break / End of Year Calendar 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We have received many inquiries about the last day of school and Spring Break.   At this point, we have utilized 
seven snow days (five snow days were built into the original calendar).   The additional two snow days have now 
been added to the end of the school year and our anticipated last day of school will be Friday, June 22nd.   In the 
event that more snow days are needed, May 25th may be added as a school day for students and / or additional 
days may be added to the week of June 25th.     Spring Break will continue as scheduled.    
 
Upcoming Schedule: 
 

• Thursday, March 29th –  PTA Spring Parties (Grades K-6) 
Early Dismissal Day, No Lunches Served, NO AFTERCARE PROGRAM 

 
• Friday, March 30th –  Schools Closed – Spring Break 

 
• April 2nd – April 6th –  Schools Closed – Spring Break 

 
• Monday, April 9th –  School Reopens 

 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this challenging winter season.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
Keith T. Neuhs 
Superintendent 
 


